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Hamburg Süd Announces Change in  
Chassis Provisioning Model in Norfolk, Virginia 

 

(Morristown, New Jersey…April 29, 2013)…Hamburg Süd will implement a revised 
policy on chassis provision in the Norfolk, Virginia area.  
 
As of July 1, 2013 the company will no longer serve as a provider of chassis to shippers 
for cargo moving under merchant’s haulage through area terminals and depots. 
Shippers, their agents or consignees, can procure equipment either directly from the 
HRCP II Pool or from various other chassis vendors. Carrier provided intermodal moves 
will be unaffected by this change. 
 
For merchant’s haulage, the contact for HRCP II Pool is as follows: 
 

Virginia Intermodal Management 
Kara Matzko 
Phone: (757) 440-5190 
Email: kmatzko@hrcp2.org 
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